January & February Newsletter

What we’ve been up to:

e Met with Killingly Parks & Recreation, we are planning
on working with them more in the future!

Killingl
e We went to CADCA in Maryland Yi)l:?dr
* School survey has been completed at the middle and suwstnee ereve

high school
e We are sponsoring Killingly High School’s Project
Graduation, Dueling Pianos

Some CADCA plgtures'
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What’s coming:
e Will be attending Killingly High’s School Governance Council,
parent teachers conferences and Spring Sports Presentations
for Parents -Q?-
e QVCC Wellness Event W
e Easter Egg Hunt at Davis Park on March 30! qﬁ g



